
This pit was dug near the ridgeline a few hundred feet to the south of the top of the Ramp (N of Bridger Bowl). 
The new snow was bonding well to the old snow surface and would not break in our tests. We did not find weak
snow in this area and rated the stability "very good". Photo: GNFAC
 

Advisory Region
Bridger Range

Forecast link: GNFAC Avalanche Forecast for Wed Feb 18, 2015GNFAC Avalanche Advisory for Tue Feb
17, 2015

http://www.cpanel.mtavalanche.com/forecast/15/02/18
http://www.cpanel.mtavalanche.com/forecast/15/02/17
http://www.cpanel.mtavalanche.com/forecast/15/02/17


Bridger Range, 2015-02-16


